
Dear Second Grade Parents, 
 
 As I write this we are down to just 9 
days left in the school year.  Your children 
continue to do a wonderful job.  The children 
make my job so rewarding and fun at the 
same time.  As I always say, I learn as much 
from them as they learn from me.  They also 
make me laugh—many times. 

 We just returned from our field trip to see the paly at Mater Dei.  I’m always 
impressed with these performances.  I hope the children enjoyed it. 
 Thank you for the help with running Kidstown.  I do the best I can to make it 
enjoyable and educational for the children.  It’s not full blown but they seem to 
enjoy it.  Thank you for helping me out with this.  As you know our schedule has 
been pretty overwhelming of late.  Any little bit of assistance is appreciated. 

 The state reports have started and are going 
extremely well.  I am sorry for jamming this in right at the end of school but 
I ran out of time and I just love these reports.  I didn’t want them to miss 
out on this. 
 The children all did such a wonderful job at their Mass 
on May 23rd for the crowning of Mary.  I was so very proud of 
them all and congratulations to all of those that made their 
First Communion. 
 Thank you for your patience and support this year.  

Having that support is so important and I 
appreciated it.  I enjoyed hearing the children’s stories 
throughout the year.  I know they probably related some 
of my stories.  I often use real life experiences to enhance 
the classroom learning.  I feel the children do learn from 
this and sometimes we had fun while we did it. 

 Mrs. Garay has been incredible this year in getting the word out to parents and helping 
organize classroom activities.  Thank you so much for all of your work in keeping our class 
events running smoothly this year.  She did an absolutely fabulous job!  I couldn’t have done it 
without your help.  THANK YOU!  I know firsthand how difficulty it is to balance work, family 
commitments and school functions.  We all have different responsibilities and I certainly know 
that feeling.  Thank you all! 
 Thank you Lucas, Caleb, Lydia, Marylou, Dustin, Sofia, Nate, Yara, Isabella, Jacob, James, 
Noah, Elijah, Ashton, Anya, Jonas, Aidan, Gracelyn and Danial for a wonderful year.  You made 
it easy to come to work each day and always put a smile on my face seeing you!  I will always 
remember you.  I’ll see you again soon! 
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July 24 
Noah M. 

 
August 11 
Marylou E. 

 
Elijah R. 

August 17 
 
 
 

 
God bless you all and have a safe, enjoyable summer.  Good luck in 3rd grade and stop by and 
say hello. 
 
Mr. Urtz 

 


